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Joe Grace, active Captain in the US Army Reserves, was the guest speaker. He is  

currently serving as the Assistant Division Chaplain, 75th Training Ellington Field 
Joint Reserve Base, Houston Texas. He counsels soldiers who suffer from PTSD.    

Congressman Pete Olson read a proclamation and Congressman Al Green’s    
assistant Clarence "Doc" Holliday presented Joe with a flag that was flown over 

the US Capital Building in Washington, DC. 
 

Marine Veteran Glen Brothers proudly wore his purple heart which he received for 
his service in the Korean War. He is shown above with his wife, Shirley, Susan       

Whitacre and TAPS player from Dulles High School.   

Our annual “One Nation Under God” breakfast honoring our military was hosted by The 

Exchange Club of Fort Bend, emcee was Past President Mike Reichek. Members from 

the Exchange Club of Sugar Land, Exchange Club of Rosenberg, Exchange 

Club of Quail Valley and Lone Star Exchange Club of Richmond also attended.  

The colors were presented by the Dulles High School JROTC. A prayer was offered by 

Deacon Bob Dunham. 
 

Army Veteran Joe Washington served in Kuwait and Afghanistan. He wrote and sang 

a song thanking all those who have sacrificed to serve their country.  
 

The Lord’s Prayer was sung by Lucy Smith, Fort Bend Exchange Club. Thanks to 
Evelyn Traylor for providing boutonnieres for those who served our country.  
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